Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation, District 2 announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: May 10, 2018, 4:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m.

PLACE: Lutheran Social Services, 4615 Philips Highway, Jacksonville, FL 32207

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation invites you to a public hearing regarding proposed median modifications on Philips Highway (U.S. 1) Financial Project ID 435981-1 in Duval County, Florida to construct a partial Restricted Crossing U-Turn, or RCUT, at Reba Avenue and Putnam Avenue. The hearing will begin with an open house from 4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m., followed by a public comment period at 6:30 p.m. Public participation is sought without regard to race, color, religion, sex, age, national origin, disability or family status.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Eric Shimer, Florida Department of Transportation District 2, 2198 Edison Avenue, Jacksonville, FL 32204, Phone: (904)360-5661 or 1(800)207-8236, ext. 5661, Email: eric.shimer@dot.state.fl.us

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Odette Struys at (904)831-3368 or 1(800)749-2967. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
